JAMES T. ALTON MIDDLE SCHOOL 

SITE BASED DECISION MAKING (SBDM) COUNCIL MEETING 

May 19, 2008  

Jama Bennett, SBDM chair, called the special meeting of James T. Alton SBDM Council to order at 4:09 p.m.  Members present:  Jama Bennett, Lara Beard, Mary Lou Emerine, Vasco Perry, and Sherry Popham.  Wendy Bush was absent.  

The purpose of this meeting was to discuss and finalize proposed changes to the dress code for 2008-09.   

OLD BUSINESS

A. Mr. Sutton, dress code committee chair, reviewed the proposed changes recommended by the committee to the council.  Changes for discussion include:  stripes on shirts, hoodies, warm-ups/jogging suits, specification regarding cargo pockets, and jackets being allowed in the classroom.  

After discussion, the following changes were discussed: 

1. A statement specifying “no cargo pockets” will be added in the pants section. 

2. The wearing of hoodies will be allowed as long as they are solid colors, no logos, and/or meet the HCS guidelines as indicated in the current dress code. 

3. The statement regarding jackets will be removed.  

The council decided not to add stripes to the shirt section or allow warm-up and/or jogging suits at this time.  

#012-001- Vasco Perry made the motion to accept the dress code as discussed and amended, seconded by Sherry Popham.  

Consensus:  Unanimous

ADJOURNMENT:

#012-002- Vasco Perry made the motion to adjourn, seconded by Mary Lou Emerine. 

Consensus:  Unanimous

